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In Year 5 we have Drawing 

inspiration from the textile 

work of William Morris, in Y5 

we embroidered a 'planetary 

fabric' - related to our space 

work in science.  

In Year 4, we have been making 

leaf sculptures out of wire and 

modroc. It was the first time we 

had used modroc and it was a very 

messy and some things did not go 

as planned! We all showed resili-

ence and perseverance! We will be 

painting them this 

week to finish 

them off. 

In Y2 we have been very busy with Christmassy 

crafts and preparing for our nativity. Here are 

some of our beautiful Christmas cards and Roman 

showing off his design and technology sewing 

project, which is a felt purse. Thank you 

to all our adults for helping children 

practise their nativity lines at home, 

both of our performanc-

es were AMAZING!  

Here are some photos of our 
stone age pots that we have 
made this term In Year 3. 

Year 1 have had lots of fun this month! We have been 

exploring aerial view as part of our Geography topic 

and looking at the properties of different materials in 

Science. We have been super mathematicians and 

worked really hard on our additional problem solving 

challenges with our talking partners on Friday morn-

ings! Recently, we have enjoyed sharing lots of our 

favourite stories, all about winter and Christmas. In 

the classroom, we set up our own voting station to 

decide which of the books was our 

favourite! Well done brilliant Year 1s - I 

am super proud of all your hard work 

In Y6 we have been busy enjoying 

reading (and trying to finish the adven-

ture before we break up!) our class text 

'The Explorer' by Katherine Run-

dell.  We have been researching differ-

ent animals from the book that live in 

the Amazon rainforest and using our 

notes to write non-chronological 

reports.  In Geography we have been 

learning about the different countries 

of South America, their climate and the 

different products they export around 

the world.  

Duck class have enjoyed preparing for Christmas as we 

have learnt about our final celebration this half term. 

The Christmas Post Office has been busy with children 

making cards and writing letters to post. The elves have 

been hard at work in Santa's Workshop, designing toys, 

building them and wrapping them up. We have enjoyed 

learning about the real reason we celebrate Christmas as 

we have focused on Jesus' birth over the 

past couple of 

weeks.  

Thank you to everyone who came to watch the EYFS/KS1 

Nativity Performances, we hope you enjoyed it as much 

as we did!  

Also a big thank you to all the parents who attended the 

Carol Service, we all had a lovely evening and are sure 

you all did too.  

All the staff at Clifford All Saints hope you have a lovely 

Holiday and we will see you all on the return of school 

on Wednesday 5th January 2022! 
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